
Child protection - coronavirus annex 

 

Safeguarding online during lockdown 

Any online activity poses a potential threat to the safety of children. 

Information sent to parents regarding online video chats to ensure that children and adults are 

suitably dressed, there are no compromising or identifying images in the background of the chat and 

that an adult should be present at all times.  

Emmanuel Holcombe does not recommend any member of staff hold a Zoom meeting/ on line live 

video conference with any children with the exception of Mrs Sanderson contacting the new nursery 

and reception parents. 

It is important that all staff who interact with children, including online through Seesaw and 

Tapestry, continue to look out for signs a child may be at risk. 

Staff to direct children to online sites that are secure are appropriate. 

Teaching from home is different to teaching in the classroom. When broadcasting a lesson or making 

a recording, consider what will be in the background. Teachers to be aware of listening to child 

recordings where they can be overheard. 

Any concerns about a child must be reported to the DSL as soon as possible. 

 

 


